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As the Chairman for the Arizona Building Official’s Association (AZBO), I would like to invite you to consider sponsorship of our organization. 
AZBO is a 501c3 non-profit organization and a recognized chapter of the International Code Conference (ICC) that provides affordable educational opportunities throughout Arizona. 
We are proud of the community partners that we have and hope to grow those relationships. Without the support of organizations and people like you, we would not be able to provide high quality educational opportunities to code officials, builders and designers spanning across Arizona. 
We would be honored to have you as a partner in this mission!
The mission of AZBO is to:
· represent the interests of the individual Arizona state chapters at the state, regional and federal level as directed by said chapters.
· promote the professionalism of the individual Chapter members and educate the public through the development, promotion and conduct of educational institutes.
· support the mission of the International Code Council.  
The goals and objectives of this organization are as follows:  
(1) Develop, promulgate, and conduct one or more educational institutes.  
(2) Develop means to generate, collect, and distribute funding to accomplish the goals and objectives of AZBO.  
(3) Inform and educate its members and the public in matters involving the health, safety, and welfare of citizens of the State of Arizona in the built environment.  
(4) Develop, recommend, and promote regulations and legislation pertaining to the built environment. 
(5) Encourage uniform best practices in providing statewide code interpretation and enforcement at the local level.  
(6) Promote the goals and objectives of the International Code Council.  
(7) Provide information and resources in a non-partisan manner. 
As we continue this critical work, I encourage you to join us as we provide these opportunities to develop and educate the building community! 
AZBO understands the importance of the code official in the built environment and of even greater importance, the need for the code official to be well informed to provide equitable enforcement of all codes. 
Please take this opportunity to support this vital function in our state. I will be thrilled to share additional sponsorship information with you!
Respectfully,
Don Brown – Chairman
Arizona Building Officials (AZBO)
don.brown@phoenix.gov
(602) 309-3080
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Your Ultimate Source for Building Code Education




